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Introduction

Welcome to our second issue! We've changed around some of the content and layout, but feel free

to send us suggestions here.

Upcoming Events

May 1 | ACM Spring Research Night
3:45 - 5:30 pm, EEB 125

May 3 | ACM Student Tech Talk
4:30 - 6:00 pm, CSE 305

May 7 | Student Tech Talk
3:30 - 5:30 pm, CSE 305

May 12 | Corgi Walk in Greenlake
10:00 am - 12:00 pm, Greenlake

May 14 | How to make your internship worthwhile

5:00 - 6:00 pm, Room TBD

May 18 | Spring BBQ
4:00 - 8:00 pm, Sylvan Grove

May 21 | Resources and Stories: Examining how to

handle Sexual Harrassment in the Tech Industry
6:00 - 8:00 pm, BAG 131

May 24 | ACM Student Tech Talk
4:30 - 6:00 pm, CSE 305

Contact

Have a story or suggestions? Contact us!

acm-officers@cs.washington.edu
acmw@cs.washington.edu
csesac@cs.washington.edu

Want your photo on the next newsletter?
Shoot an email with your photo to:

acm-officers@cs.washington.edu

Undergraduate News

CSE Educational Outreach Ambassadors hosted a
workshop about Edison robots for Native American
Students Day. Ambassadors included Tyler Fost,
Alex Banh, Eunia Lee, Alex Zhou and Simplicio
DelLeon.

Temo Ojeda, an Allen School senior, has a podcast
discussing technology! You can check it out here.
Temo & Oliver’s Podcast is focused on analyzing
new technologies, their impact, and the startup
ecosystem in Latin America. You can check it out
here.

Awards

Allen School and HCDE senior Kaitlyn Zhou was
awarded the College of Engineering Dean's Medal.

Allen School students Nelson Liu, Kimberly Ruth,
and Andrew Luo recognized in 2018 Goldwater
Scholarship Competition.

The College of Engineering recognized the Allen
School advisers with a COE Team Award.

From the editor's desk

We're about halfway through the quarter and as
always, you have midterms and projects due. If
you're feeling stressed out or tired, remind yourself
that you've made it this far and you're fully capable
of pushing on. You also have a variety of resources
to help you including undergraduate social events,
meditation, and counseling. Reach out to others if
you need help!

The Allen School is a big community and we're
always here to help.
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https://goo.gl/forms/AK4FeJfdMJcZGEzs1
https://www.facebook.com/events/405804343227065/
https://www.facebook.com/events/618385461832283/
https://www.facebook.com/events/226667674571402/
https://www.facebook.com/events/324861524709856/
https://www.washington.edu/ima/classes/mindfulness/
http://www.washington.edu/counseling/
https://news.cs.washington.edu/2018/04/24/allen-school-and-hcde-senior-kaitlyn-zhou-awarded-college-of-engineering-deans-medal/
https://news.cs.washington.edu/2018/04/03/allen-school-students-nelson-liu-kimberly-ruth-and-andrew-luo-recognized-in-2018-goldwater-scholarship-competition/
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https://anchor.fm/temo-oliver-pod

